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After a relaxing 9 day break the 
Northcliffe CRC is open again at 
our usual times.  And while we may 
be jealous of the masses enjoying the 
sunshine at Windy we are very much 
appreciating our air conditioning. 

Our Westnet ADSL has been 
holding the CRC back for many 
years. So, while we waited for 
Starlink, we decided to upgrade to a 
Telstra Mobile Internet solution. 

So far it's great. Our download speed 
is about 5 times faster and our 
upload speed is about 30 times 
faster! The results in the image are 
from this new internet connection. 

All CRC users, and those using our 
wifi hotpsot, will now enjoy much 
faster internet. Performing youtube 
uploads, uploading photos and 
videos, and performing icloud 
backups, will now be possible. We 
should also have a better experience 
if we are innundated by kids all 
wanting to get online at the same 
time, in the coming school holidays.  

Our internet will improve again, by 
an order of magnitude, once the 
Starlink connection arrives. Sadly, 
we recently found out our Starlink 
internet connection would be 
delayed by up to 12 months. The 
company is having trouble building 
enough customer equipment to fulfil 
around 1 million sign ups.  

Starlink is a new internet technology 
being rolled out across the world, to 
deliver world class internet speeds to 
remote locations everywhere on 
earth. 


